
 
    

 

 
Address: Coppice View Road, Sutton Coldfield, B73 6UE        Tel: 0121 464 8265 
Email: enquiry@bridge.fet.ac          Web. www.bridge.fet.ac 
Head Teacher: Mr A Seager 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
  
I trust this letter finds you safe and well. I am writing to inform everyone that The Bridge School 
will be closed to all pupils on Monday 17th June for a staff training day. I apologise in advance if 
this causes any inconveniences, the additional training day will enable further staff training to 
support your child’s progress and wellbeing.  
 

For children who attend via assisted travel, there is nothing parents/carers need to do as I have 
informed the relevant travel providers.  
 

I am really looking forward to our forthcoming parents evening on Thursday 4th July and hope 
that you will all be able to attend in person to speak with staff at The Bridge. 
  
To keep up to date with all events taking place at school please follow us on: 
 
 https://www.facebook.com/ The Bridge School or https://x.com/TheBridgeSch 
  
 

Kind regards  
Andrew Seager   
Headteacher   
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